
 

 
 

 

17th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

End of Half Term Messages 

We would like to start this letter by congratulating Year 11 students for the positivity 

they are currently displaying as we begin the GCSE exam season. They are an absolute 

credit to themselves and to you as parents/carers. 

Temporary Changes to School Meals 

As you are aware, we have an ongoing programme of building work across the college 

site. The kitchens, where all school meals are prepared, are part of the next phase of 

the programme. Temporary kitchens have been installed whilst this work takes place. 

Due to the unavoidable disruption, the kitchen will provide cold food only on Friday 24th 

May and Monday 3rd June. These cold meals can be ordered in the normal way. We 

apologise for this temporary inconvenience. 

A Reminder of Key Dates 

Here is a reminder of some key dates for the remainder of the Summer Term: 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 2024 – Half Term Week (College closed to all) 

Friday 21st June 2024 – INSET Day (College closed to students) 

Friday 19th July 2024 – Last day of the Summer Term 

 

Final Word 

We have all enjoyed the recent sunny weather and hope it returns soon. The final half 

term is always an enjoyable one with Sports Day to look forward to on Friday 12th July. 

We wish you all a pleasant half term break with your families. 

Yours sincerely 

   
 

Mr M. Gilmore  Mrs R. Merritt 

Principal   Principal 

 


